
 

 

27 June 2025 

Dear Tracey,  

Congratulations to the St Peter & St Paul community on the very positive outcomes of your recent Catholic 

Schools Inspection. The report reflects a school community that is clearly dedicated to living out its mission 

in a meaningful and authentic way. 

The outstanding judgement for Catholic Life and Mission is a true reflection of how your school lives out its 

mission to “love one another.” The care shown across the community, the commitment to social justice, and 

the depth of pupil understanding and leadership are particularly impressive. 

In Religious Education, it is wonderful to see the children engaged, enthusiastic, and proud of their learning. 

The creative and thoughtful teaching approaches clearly support pupils in developing strong religious literacy 

and a personal connection to their faith. 

Your provision for Collective Worship also shines through. Prayer and liturgy are central to the life of the 

school, with pupils confidently leading worship and staff supporting them in impactful ways. The use of 

sacred spaces like the chapel and prayer garden further enriches this important aspect of school life. 

WE must also recognise that it is the strong and committed leadership, supported by knowledgeable and 

dedicated governors that plays a key role in ensuring the school’s Catholic identity continues to flourish. This 

report is a testament to the hard work, dedication, and shared sense of mission that defines your school. 

Well done to everyone involved. 

The report has now been published on the Diocesan website, it is, therefore, ready for you to share with 

parents and to publish on your website.     

We want to improve the quality of what we do and your reflections on the process will help us with that. To 

that end, I would be grateful if you would complete the evaluation form via this link.  

Best wishes,  

 
Nancy Conoboy 

Chief Inspector of Schools  

https://forms.office.com/e/mkCvbyJ0k5

